
Greetings Chapter and Division Presidents and Vice Presidents: 

The Diversity and Inclusion Committee is proud to sponsor the “Women of the Movement” luncheon at our State Convention in Boca Raton, Florida. 

The luncheon will take place on Saturday, May 25, from 12:15 until 1:45 PM. This luncheon will be memorable, powerful and beautiful. To this end, our committee is busily putting together lovely decorations, luncheon favors, a DJ playing appropriate background music, selected speeches from 2 or 3 women in our movement and a special address from our National Rep, Jeannie Massey.  Moreover, we plan to give a lovely gift to our speakers and to provide awards to identified women in the NFBF who have been and are obvious leaders in the Federation, in their community, their family and even within the State of Florida. 
This means that we need your help to make certain our luncheon lives up to the classy and informative event it should be. We are asking for each chapter and division to please sponsor this amazing cause by becoming a supporter and sending $25 to Merry Schoch, State Treasurer. If we all work together this event will be successful, and our federation women will be delighted by the beauty of all of our sponsors. If there is an affirmative vote, please be sure to indicate “Women’s Luncheon” in the memo line of your check to Merry. We also ask that you please copy your return email to Marilyn Baldwin, Diversity and Inclusion Committee Chairwoman, so we can stay organized and plan accordingly. 
Please see details regarding the “Women of the Movement” luncheon below for your convenience:

There will be a plated luncheon that you can sign up for when you register for the convention and for the banquet. The cost of the luncheon is $25 per person. This is the price that the hotel has given us. We will not be making anything from the sales of the plates. The menu choices are as follows: a turkey club sandwich or a fish sandwich with chips and a delicious dessert. A special order for dietary needs is available upon request. Our color theme is purple and white so be sure to deck out in purple attire if at all possible. 

By the way, men are invited too!  We won’t be upset if they don’t have purple pants and shirts but we might ask them to serve as greeters as they welcome guests and escort them to their table. We believe every convention attendee will find the luncheon to be fantastic and unforgettable. You must register for our fantastic luncheon by May the fifth the same way you sign up for convention registration and the banquet.  

We thank you in advance for your chapter’s and division’s support of $25 and making this event successful.

With warmest regards, 

Kathy Davis Diversity and Inclusion Committee Member 


